
 
 

 

 

 
 
TENNESSEE CANCER PATIENT COALITION 

 
Don Denton, cancer survivor, Christ Follower, husband, father, 
Provision Ambassador and author desires to help others become the 
best that they can be.  He is educating and encouraging cancer 
patients relative to defeating their disease.  
After I was diagnosed with prostate cancer and applied to take proton therapy, my 
insurance company initially denied it. Many of you probably had the same 
experience. You just wanted to be cured, and you certainly didn’t need the stress 
and roadblocks caused by your insurance company. 
 

WE are empowered to change this situation and help others in the future.  The 
Tennessee Legislature is considering a bill called the Cancer Patient Choice Act.  
It would require insurance companies to provide proton therapy coverage for 
cancer patients in Tennessee, and at the same price as conventional IMRT so that 
there’d be no financial impact to them or the State.  
 

YOU are needed now to make a difference for your fellow Tennesseans!  I can’t 
think of any group better qualified for this important effort. 
 

First, I’m asking for your help on our legislative efforts.  Please email me at 
info@tncancerpatient.org to let me know that you’re willing and able. 
 

Second, spend a few minutes on the Tennessee Cancer Patient Coalition website 
at http://tncancerpatient.org.  You can read the bill, understand the issue, and 
easily contact your State Senator and State Representative to express your 
support.  Be sure to join the Coalition (in the “About” section) so that you can keep 
informed. 
 

I sincerely hope that you will be involved in this incredibly important effort.  Cancer 
patients need the right of choice for their own treatment, including proton therapy. 
 

Every proton patient that I’ve ever met is enthusiastic about their experience and 
outcome, and they’re anxious to share their stories with others.  Here’s your 
chance to make a big impact. We are more qualified than anybody to tell 
legislators why they should support the Cancer Patient Choice Act.  Drop me an 
email to let me know that you are “all in”. 

Sincerely,  
Don Denton 

Cancer-free since April 10, 2011 
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CULTURE OF CARE 
"Respecting the dignity 
and value of every  
person" 
 

 
Provision Center for Proton Therapy has 
embraced a Culture of Care that extends 
beyond service and establishes a new 
standard of excellence for patient care.  

We Listen to You 
Please, let us know how we can make 
your visit as pleasant as possible! Send 
your suggestions, requests or opinions 
to: 
welisten@provisionproton.com 

Provision Proton Blog 
Subscribe to our Blog and keep up with 
all the things happening at Provision.  
www.provisionproton.com/blog 

 
Subscribe to the Newsletter 
We made it easier than ever to subscribe 
to our newsletter! 
 

      www.provisionproton.com 
 

      Click on the “Newsletter” Tab 
 

      Click “Subscribe to Our Newsletter” 
         

      Enter your Information and Click  
      “Sign Up” 
 
 
PROTON STORE! 
 

Welcome to the official Proton Store, 
where you can buy proton therapy 
wearables and novelties. We have 
selected seasonal items that are for both 
men and women. These items may 
change over the course of the year, so 
please come back to see new selections 
as the year progresses.  
 
10% of all proceeds will benefit the 
Provision CARES Foundation. A public 
charity that supports cancer education, 
wellness, research and survivorship. 
 
Just visit and start shopping now! 
http://provisionproton.com/about-us/store 

 

 

mailto:info@tncancerpatient.org
mailto:welisten@provisionproton.com
http://www.provisionproton.com/blog
http://www.provisionproton.com/
http://provisionproton.com/about-us/store


 
 

 

 

 

WHAT IS SURVIVORville?  

 
ñWhere you donôt just meet other survivors, you meet life long 
friends.ò 
ï 22 year old ovarian cancer survivor and SURVIVORville attendee 
 
SURVIVORville is where women can learn to navigate the muddy 
waters of survivorship.  It’s where they acquire the tools to help 
them re-enter their lives as contributing members of they families 
and society as a whole. 
 

Produced by Women Survivors Alliance, SURVIVORville is held in 
Nashville, Tennessee, at Gaylord Opryland Resort and Convention 
Center. Over the past two years SURVIVORville (formerly called the 
National Women Survivors Convention) has welcomed nearly 2000 
women from 49 states and 5 countries. 
This much needed platform allows women survivors to network with 
one another, replacing the feeling of isolation with a sense of 
community. It provides education, motivation and life application for 
every step of survivorship and it equips survivors with the necessary 
resources to create their own survivorship care plan and celebrate 
the 2nd Act of their lives. 
 

In 2015, SURVIVORville is encompassing National Cancer 
Survivors Day, Sunday, June 7th. Attendees will be transported to 
downtown Nashville – free of charge – to join with the public at large 
for a day of celebration, inspiration and networking.  
 

 

To register for SURVIVORville and reserve your room, go to 
http://www.survivorville.org/ 

 

 

Patient Bill of 

Rights 
Your rights as a cancer patient should be as follows: 

 

1. Right to Care: A patient has the right to receive 

considerate, respectful, and compassionate care delivered 

expertly. 

2. Right to Information:  A patient has the right to be 

informed objectively by the doctor about his/her diagnosis, 

the benefits and risks of all suitable treatments, and 

potential short and long-term outcomes. 

3. Right to Involvement: A patient has the right to be 

proactively involved in selecting his/her own treatment 

without it being dictated by the doctor. 

4. Right to 2nd Opinions: A patient has the right to a 

second opinion from another doctor. 

5. Right to Selection: A patient has the right to freedom-

of-choice in selecting his/her own treatment without it 

being controlled by the health insurer. 

6. Right to Coverage: A patient has the right to expect 

oneôs health insurer to provide coverage for any FDA 

approved treatment. 

7. Right to Life:  A patient has the right to receive treatment 

with the best possibility of preserving both life and quality 

of life. 

8. Right to Urgency: A patient has the right to excellent 

health services performed on a timely basis. 

9. Right to Pain Management: A patient has the right to 

pain management, utilizing medicines and therapy to 

prevent unnecessary suffering. 
 
http://tncancerpatient.org/bill-of-rights/ 
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SURVIVORville Welcomes 
Noted Acclaimed Songwriter 
Victoria Banks 
 
The WSA welcomes the beautiful 
Victoria Banks to the SURVIVORville 
stage with songwriters Mary Sue 
Englund and Lisa Brokop.  

Victoria’s self-produced, self-penned records “When You Can 
Fly and Never Be the Same” made her 2009’s most nominated 
female artist in Canadian country music, earned her the 2010 
CCMA Female Artist of the Year award, and sent her out on 
tour with superstars Reba McEntire, Wynonna Judd, Lonestar, 
Randy Travis and Johnny Reid. But songwriting is her first 
love. 
 
As a staff songwriter at Nashville’s RareSpark Media Group, 
Victoria’s impressive catalogue of hits includes 3 cuts by Sara 
Evans including “Can’t Stop Loving You” (a duet with Isaac 
Slade of The Fray), and the ASCAP and SOCAN-award-
winning  “Saints & Angels.” She penned Jessica Simpson’s 
Billboard record-breaking country debut “Come On Over,” X 
Factor winner Tate Steven’s “Ordinary Angels,” One More 
Girl’s breakout hit “When It Ain’t Raining,” Doc Walker’s chart-
topping “I’m Gonna Make You Love Me” and Johnny Reid’s 
smash “Dance With Me,” for which Victoria was named 2010 
CCMA Songwriter of the Year. 
 
Victoria has earned a place as one of the most respected 
artists in the Canadian music industry, the admiration of 
Nashville’s music elite, and the label of “one of the best 
songwriters in the business” by Nashville’s Music Row 
Magazine. In a world where authenticity often takes a backseat 
to marketability, Victoria’s music is a unique breath of fresh air. 
 
Welcome to SURVIVORville will be an amazing night of 
amazing music! 
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Honorary Chair:  
Scott Hamilton 

Scott Hamilton CARES Foundation is a  

proud sponsor of SURVIVORville. 

A cancer survivor, Scott Hamilton is a 

passionate advocate for cancer 

research, education and survivorship. 

 

Visit with Olympic Gold  

Medalist and Cancer Survivor Scott  

Hamilton at SURVIVORville and stop by the Scott Hamilton 

CARES Foundation booth! 

Register at  http://www.survivorville.org/ 

Discounted rooms at Gaylord Opryland Resort are available! 

 
SURVIVORville Flyers  
Now Available Around the Country 
For the past two years, SURVIVORville has welcomed 
attendees from 49 states and 5 countries. In addition to 
Gaylord Opryland on Friday (June 5th) and Saturday (June 
6th), this year, we are extended the event and taking 
survivorship to a national stage by bringing National Cancer 
Survivors Day to downtown Nashville on Sunday, June 
7th.  Over 40,000 flyers have been sent to cancer centers 
and organizations around the country.  If you want to share 
SURVIVORville with your patients/survivors, family and 
friends, email Karen Shayne today and we will make sure 
we get you these amazing announcements in your hands!   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

http://www.survivorville.org/
mailto:karen@survivorsconvention.com?subject=


 
 

 

 

MONTHLY QUOTE 
 

“Do not follow where the path may 
lead ... Go instead where there is 

no path and leave a trail.” 
 

~ Robert Frost 

  

 
 

Have An Idea for An Article? 
 

Do you have an idea for an  
article or would you like to  
contact the Editor? 
 
Email: 
welisten@provisionproton.com 

 
PROTON POST 
CONTRIBUTORS 
 
Elizabeth Vanzo 

Patient Services Manager/ 
Editor 

 
 
Kristin Coffield 

Patient Services Team Leader/ 
Associate Editor 
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We're Casting for the Nashville Production  
Sign Up For Auditions TODAY! 
Are you coming to SURVIVORville and want to audition to be part of the cast? Are 
you using your gifts of time and experience to give back to society for the greater 
good? Are you ready to share it and inspire others? Don't delay - sign up to audition 
for the 2nd annual Nashville production of My 2nd Act: Survivor Stories from the 
Stage. Auditions are April 11 and 12.  
 
Sign up to audition via live stream at https://www.volunteersignup.org/QXWEF or 
submit a video at Karen@survivorsconvention.com.  Deadline for video 
submissions are April 8, 2015.  
 
The performance will take place at SURVIVORville 2015 on June 6

th
. 

For more info on this and previous 2nd Acts, visit www.Survivors2ndAct.org. 
Sign up for auditions today before the slots are filled!  Here's to the 2nd Annual My 
2nd Act!!    

 
 
Celebrate Survivors 5K Downtown Nashville 
June 7, 2015 
Get your teams formed for our 3rd Annual Celebrate Survivors 5K in Downtown 
Nashville on National Cancer Survivors Day on June 7th beginning at 9:00am.  Help 
us celebrate at one of the largest cancer survivor events in the country by getting on 
board and getting your survivor game on.  Want a team challenge? Join us  
on Crowdrise to raise money for the WSA programs!  
Go to http://www.survivorville.org/ for more information.  
 

 

mailto:welisten@provisionproton.com
https://www.volunteersignup.org/QXWEF
mailto:karen@survivorsconvention.com?subject=
https://t.e2ma.net/click/z0cas/nr547x/b2td7e
https://t.e2ma.net/click/z0cas/nr547x/b2td7e
https://t.e2ma.net/click/z0cas/nr547x/nfwd7e
http://www.survivorville.org/


 
 

 

 

St. Patrick’s Day was traditionally a dry holiday. So 
maybe we shouldn’t be drinking beer at all. Irish law 
between 1903 and 1970 made St. Patrick’s Day a religious 
holiday for the entire country, which meant pubs were 
closed for the day, according to Catholic Online. Today, St. 
Patrick’s Day is arguably one of the largest drinking 
holidays with an estimated $245 million spent on beer for 
March 17, according to Mental Floss. 
 
There are 34.7 million Irish-Americans living in the 
United States. That’s more than seven times the 
population of Ireland, according to History.com. 
 
March 17 is the day of St. Patrick’s death. The Catholic 
Church designates the day a saint dies as a holy day, 
because it’s believed he or she then enters into heaven. 
Although St. Patrick was never formally canonized as a 
pope, he is on the list of saints, was declared a Saint in 
Heaven by many Catholic churches and was also 
venerated in the Orthodox Catholic Church, according to 
Bio. Thus, March 17 was hailed as St. Patrick’s Day. 
 
The shamrock was a symbol of the Holy Trinity. St. 
Patrick used the three-leafed shamrock to illustrate his 
teachings about how the Father, Son and Holy Spirit could 
be separate entities yet one in the same. Today, the 
shamrock is often a symbol of good luck, according 
to National Geographic. 
 
Good luck finding a four-leaf clover. The odds of finding 
a four-leafer on your first try are 1 in 10,000, according 
to Scientific American. 

 

 
ECHINACEA 

 
Echinacea, an antioxidant, has antibiotic and anti-infection 
properties.  It stimulates, protects, and reinforces the 
immune system. Echinacea helps with pulmonary and 
respiratory infections, including bronchitis and pharyngitis, 
to help prevent colds and sore throats. 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
St. Patrick wasn’t named Patrick. His birth name was 
Maewyn Succat, but Ireland’s patron saint changed his 
name to Patricius after becoming a priest. 
 
St. Patrick wasn’t Irish. He may be known as the Apostle 
of Ireland, but St. Patrick was actually born in Britain around 
385 A.D. and his parents were Roman citizens. It wasn’t until 
about 16 years later that he went to Ireland, but not by 
choice, according to Bio of A&E Television Networks. 
 
St. Patrick was a slave. At age 16, St. Patrick was 
kidnapped and sold into slavery in Ireland, where he tended 
sheep for 10 years. He ran away to England at age 22 and 
took refuge in a monastery in Gaul for 12 years, where he 
studied for the priesthood and was ordained a bishop. St. 
Patrick later took his teachings back to Ireland for 30 years, 
where he was determined to convert the country to 
Christianity, according to Bio. 
 
St. Patrick’s color is not green. We should really drink 
blue beer rather than green on March 17, because blue was 
the color originally associated with St. Patrick. Artwork often 
depicts Ireland’s patron saint wearing blue garments. Blue 
was used to represent Ireland on flags, coats of arms and 
sports jerseys. That all changed in the 17th century. Green 
is one of the colors in Ireland’s tri-color flag and Ireland was 
dubbed the Emerald Isle for its lush green landscape, 
according to the Christian Science Monitor. 
 
The first St. Patrick’s Day parade took place in New York 
City in 1762. Irish soldiers serving in the English military 
marched through the city. Parades celebrating the Irish 
holiday weren’t common until the mid-19th century. Today, 
more than 100 St. Patrick’s Day parades take place in cities 
across the United States. New York City and Boston host 
some of the largest celebrations, according toHistory.com. 
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http://www.catholic.org/news/saints/story.php?id=45045
http://news.nationalgeographic.com/news/2014/03/140314-saint-patricks-day-2014-culture-nation-ireland/
http://www.scientificamerican.com/video/how-science-can-help-you-find-four-leaf-clover-video/
http://www.biography.com/people/st-patrick-9434729#video-gallery
http://www.csmonitor.com/USA/Society/2010/0317/St.-Patrick-s-Day-Why-do-we-wear-green
http://www.history.com/topics/st-patricks-day/st-patricks-day-facts
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